
UPCOMING DATES 
Dec 10 Preschool Christmas 
  Program, 6:00 
Dec 16 7th-8th grade Band & 
  jazz concert at Bishop 
  Mac, 7:00 
Dec 17 4th-6th Band concert at 
  Bishop Mac, 7:00 
Dec 19 K-8th Christmas  
  Program, 6:30 
Dec 20 Early Dismissal ** 
  11:15 preK / 11:30 K-8 
  **No afternoon ext. care!** 

Dec 23-Jan 3 NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
Jan 6  School resumes 
Jan 7  First day to enroll for 
  2025-2026 school year! 
  (Mailing coming next week) 
 
TRIP / RAISERIGHT: There is 
still time to order gift cards for 
Christmas presents!  Please see Julie 
Dummer in the cafeteria after school.  
The last order for physical gift cards 
will go in next Monday, December 
9th.  (But remember you can still 
place eGift card orders anytime!) 
 
SCHOOL                  EVENTS:  

 

 Tuesday, December 10th: Pre-K 
Christmas program at 6:30. 

 

 Monday, December 16th: 7th-8th 
grade & jazz band concert at 
Bishop Mac, 7:00. 

 

 Tuesday, December 17th: Band 
concert at Bishop Mac, 7:00. 

 

 Thursday, December 19th: Our 
Christmas program will begin at 
6:00. (Time change!!) This is for all 
K-4th students and 5th-8th choir 
students. 

 
FOOD PANTRY: Many thanks to 
all who contributed to the food bas-
ket donations during the month of 
November.  May God greatly bless 
you this Christmas! 

  -from the St. Paul’s Human Care team 
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PARADE UPDATE:     Due to the 
predicted frigid temperatures, the 
PTL made the hard decision to cancel 
our float entry in the Bradley Lighted 
Christmas parade tonight.  Thank you 
for your understanding!  Stay warm! 
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT*: Our   
annual Christmas concert will be 
Thursday, December 19th at 6:00.  
Please note the time change!!  Con-
cert attire is “Sunday best.”  You may 
dress festively for Christmas, but NO 
hats.  Students need to report to the 
music room 15 minutes before the 
program time. 
 

*Since there are no other school         
activities that evening, student            

participation is expected. 
 
 
 
 
 

5th-8th GRADE CHOIR will be 
singing at the Advent service at the 
downtown church next Wednesday, 
December 11th.  Please be at the 
church by 6:40 if you are going to 
participate!  The church hosts an Ad-
vent dinner every Wednesday at 5:30 
in the church fellowship hall prior to 
the services; school families are wel-
come to attend! 
 
CHRISTMAS WORSHIP BAND: 
All 6th-12th grade band and orchestra 
students, along with any adult musi-
cians, are invited to join the Worship 
Ensemble on Sunday, December 
15th, during the 8:30 worship service.  
We will hold a morning rehearsal 
(and breakfast!) next Saturday, De-
cember 14th at 9:00 in the school 
gym.  Contact Bill Dyche at 815-592-
0870 or bill.dyche66@gmail.com to 
participate! 

“Changing lives through 
worship, compassion,  and 

Christian education.” 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

